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FOUR SEASONS

RESORTS
LANA'

November 2, 2021

Land Use Commission
Juc @haw w

Re: Support of A21-810 Pllama Lana‘i-Hokliao 201H Housing Project on Lana'i
Dear Land Use Commissioners:

| am writing today in support of the proposed Hoklao 201H Housing Project, which will
provide affordable workforce housing for the residents in our community who choose to call
Maui County home as they work, live and even raise families.

Please accept my testimony as a current Lana'i City resident and General Manager of Four Seasons
Resorts Lanai. Tourism is an integral part of Lana‘i's economy and our two properties - Four
Seasons Resort Lana'i and Sensei Lana‘i, A Four Seasons Resort - directly employ over 800 people,
a significantly large segment of the local community. The vast majority of our workforce lives on
Lana‘i. This number does not include the supporting elements of local business owners and tour
operators that play an active role as ambassadors to everyone that visits our beautiful island as well
as the many other members of the community that choose to make Lana‘i home.

It is vital for projects like this to move forward, so our residents, and those who would like the
opportunity to live in the community, have access to a choice of available housing.

The proposed development would add 150 new single-family homes for lease with just over half the
units set aside as affordable units, allowing for a variety of pricing options to accommodate a range
of residents, no matter where they are on their life path. The additional elements of a Community
center with parking, a park, and pocket parks along the south border will serve to enhance the

overall project.

| thank you for the opportunity to share my perspective as you gather the viewpoints of the various
stakeholders - from county officials, community members, neighborhood homeowner's
associations, local business and immediate neighbors and know that we all are working
towards making Maui County, our home, the best it can be for us all.

Once again, please accept this letter in support for the Hoktiao 201H Housing Project.

Alastair McAlpine, General Manager
Four Seasons Resorts Lana'i
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